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Hello,  I am so, so opposed to this bill! 

You are creating something that can't be performed because you didn't do the real 

work needed to allow for gun ownership in Oregon. 

You have made it impossible to get the permit-to-purchase because you have not 

created the frame work to get it. 

Local Police and County Sherrifs don't have the staff to address the requirments.  But 

you already know this. 

You may think Oregon citizens are ignorant but the truth be told, all you want to do is 

de-gun Oregon in the name of Safety. 

Why don't you apply the law to the criminal and leave the law-abiding alone. I know, 

a retorical question. 

If you listened, thanks. 


